
HELP WANTED: 
 

The Board of Directors needs help with the preparation of the 
newspaper articles published in the local newspapers, 
summarizing our games.   
 
If you are interested in assisting in this area, please contact Bill 
Shurina, at 239-642-2930, or billshurina@comcast.net.   
 
We would be happy to have a player, manager, coach, spouse, 
or significant other help with this function. 
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